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American Airlines has filed a protest against the issuance of a liquor license to 

Rick’s Cabaret because an establishment of this kind within close proximity to 

American Airlines headquarters and DFW Airport poses a threat to the general 

welfare and safety of employees and passengers at the airport.  This 

establishment will cause an immediate increase in the amount of alcohol and 

traffic related incidents.  Further, the activities that will take place at Rick’s 

Cabaret have no place in the Centerport business community that is home to 

American’s headquarters. 

 

Tim Smith 
American Airlines 
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